
 St Anne’s Church Academy @Hewish & 

@West Wick 
                       Term 2 Newsletter 20th December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Another year over in the life of St Anne’s and 
what a wonderful year it has been. Everytime I 
walk around our campuses I see happy 
children and staff who are all eager to learn. 
We really are a family and work hard to treat 
everyone with kindness and love. I think that 
this works because we have families who trust 
us and know that the decisions we take are 
with the children at our hearts. Your support 
for this ethos is very much appreciated.  
 
At each of our Christmas performances I have 
had a lump in my throat and a tear in my eye. 
Children continue to amaze me with their 
brilliance. I love being part of this amazing 
family and feel truly blessed that even in 
January when I am in a different role, I can 
still be part of here.  
I thank you all for the support you have given 
me personally over the last 6 years. I have 
learnt a great deal and loved it - best job ever! 
 
Have a wonderful Christmas with your 
incredible little people. 
 
Much love 
Lisa Dadds 
 
 

SPORTS CLUBS 

Please book Sports Clubs for Terms 3 & 4 via 
ParentPay and note that the closing date for 
booking will be Monday 6th January 2020. 
We are unable to book anyone onto clubs 
after this deadline, but if you have any other 
queries please ask in either of our offices. 
 

REVERSE ADVENT CALENDAR 

Thank you to everyone who donated to 
Foodbank. Your generosity at this time of year 
is very much appreciated. 
 

PTFA CHRISTMAS GIFT FUNDRAISER 

Thank you to all of you who purchased 
personalised Christmas gifts and cards 
through Riva Gifts. In total £466 was raised 
which will go towards purchasing resources 
for your children at school. The PTFA have 
recently purchased 30 iPads for use across 
both campuses and agreed to match fund 
£1800 for new reading books for EYFS and 
KS1 across both sites. Final profit from the 
Christmas Fair was just over £1900 – thank 
you to everyone  
 

STARTING SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2020 

If your child or somone you know has a child 
who us starting school in September 2020 
please encourage them to come and have a 

look at both of our campuses. The closing 
date for applications is January 15th. We 
are really proud of St Anne’s and would love 
to have 60 Busy Bees joining us in September 
2020. 
 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 6th January – First day of Term 3 
Tuesday 11th February – Learning Review 
Meetings 3.30-5.45pm 
Thursday 13th February – Learning Review 
Meetings 3.30-7.15pm 
Monday 3rd February – Family Worship 
Y4@WW (Courage) 2.30pm 
Monday 10th February – Family Worship 
Y4@H (Courage) 2.15pm 
Friday 14th February – Last day of Term 3 
Monday 24th February – first day of Term 4 
 

ST ANNE’S TERM DATES 2019-20  FOR  CHILDREN 

Dates available to view via this link: 
https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/parents/
calendar/ 
 

TPLT TERM DATES 2020-2021 

Dates available to view via this link: 
https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/parents/
calendar/ 
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